OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE::EAST KHASI HILLS::
+:SHILLONG::

PRESS RELEASE

This is for the general information_of the public that in view of the launching of the Direct
Benefit Transfer of L.P.G Scheme hundreds of vehicles are expected to be parked alongside the
Nongshilliang/ Pohktieh road for completion of formalities at the office of Sunny Indane Agency. As
such the following route has been declared as one way and ‘NO ENTRY’ wﬂl be made from

Pohkseh towards Pohktieh for a period of 6(six) days w.e.f from 8/12/2014 to 13/12/2014.

Sd/- Shri. M. Kharkrang, MPS
Superintendent of Police, -
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.

Memo No. TR/566 ' : Dated Shillong the 5 December, 2014.
Copy to:- ‘
1. Editor of all Local dailies for favour of mformatton with a request to give wide pubhcity in their
esteemed dailies.
2. Proprietor, Sunny Indane Agency, Pohktieh, Nongthymmai for information and necessary action.
" Dy. Supermtendent Police (City), East Khasi Hills, ShiNong for information.
4. 1/C Laitumkhrah/®adanriting Traffic Branch for informa ry action.

o

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.
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